Important Information for Clients Affected by the Government Shutdown

Our purpose of Lighting the Way to Financial Well-Being means helping clients find solutions in challenging times. We
recognize that while the partial government shutdown is resolved, the temporary income loss may have impacted
your budget and your ability to make payments or deposit funds. Rest assured we have programs in place through
February 26 to help clients facing financial difficulty as a result of this shutdown. Because every situation is different,
we ask that you contact us at (877) 820-2103 so we can work with you on a solution — including a new 90-day, no-
interest and no payment loan option — that fits your needs.

Have a friend or family member impacted by the government shutdown? You can help too. Use Zelle® to send

money in minutes to your friends and family — find it in your SunTrust app.

Sincerely,
SunTrust



